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Applications accepted for children born  
August 1st 2012 through  July 31st 2013. 
Preschool Open Doors (POD) program provides  
monthly preschool tuition subsidies to qualified  
families. Parents may choose any DHS-licensed  
preschool. This application period is for program  
participation during January 1-June 30, 2018.  

For information and applications please call 

POD Oahu 
(808) 791-2130 

POD Toll-Free 
1-800-746-5620 

Download an application at  

        www.patchhawaii.org 
Applications must be received at the Oahu office 
by October 31, 2017 to be considered. Return 

completed applications to: 

PATCH-POD 
560 N. Nimitz Hwy,  
Suite #218 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817 

FAX: 808-694-3066 
PODAdmin@patch-hi.org 


